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SAINT ADRIAN SAINT ANTHONY 

OUR LADY OF GOOD COUNSEL SAINT KILIAN 

 
Rev. Timothy J. Hall, Pastor Roxanne Kemper, Pastoral Assistant 

PO Box 475, Adrian MN  56110 PO Box 158, Lismore MN 56155 

Phone No. (507) 483-2317 Phone No. (507) 472-8262 

Email: stadrian@frontiernet.net Email: santhony@myclearwave.net 

4-Parish Web Page: www.frontiernet.net/~stadrian 

 

BAPTISM 

During Mass on the 

weekends outside of 

Lent. If outside of Mass, 

Sunday afternoon only. 

If this is your first child 

to be baptized, you must 

meet with either Fr. 

Timothy Hall or 

Roxanne Kemper for 

instructions.  Please call 

either the St. Adrian 

 Rectory Office at (507) 

483-2317 or St. Anthony 

Rectory Office at (507) 

472-8262 prior to setting 

the date of the baptism.  
 

 

 

 

MARRIAGE 

Please make 

arrangements at least 

six months in advance. 

Your first visit will be 

with Pastoral Assistant 

Roxanne Kemper (507) 

472-8262. 
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Liturgy of the Eucharist  

Tues 8:30 AM    (L) No Mass 

Wed 8:30 AM    (K) No Mass 

Thu 8:30 AM (A) No Mass 

Fri 8:30 AM (W) No Mass 

Sat 5:00 PM (A) Parishioner 

Sat 7:00 PM (W) Al Balster 

Sun  8:00 AM    (K) Bob Fuerstenberg 

Sun     10:00 AM    (L) JoAnn Scheffler 

Word & Communion 
    Thursday    8:30 AM   (L) 

 

Sacrament of Confession 

Half- hour before weekend Masses 

 St. Adrian 

 Sacrificial Giving – October 17, 2010  
Amount needed per weekend………………. $3,844.00 

Amount given………………………………..$3,177.00  

Calendar Raffle Winner:  Kevin Ashby 

Annual Diocesan Appeal Goal: $14,970. We have 

pledged and paid $4,995. Let’s try to close the gap 

soon! 

There will be a special effort to ask for grain 

donations this fall. The proceeds from this will go 

toward paying the larger end of the year bills such as 

the balance of the Annual Diocesan Appeal which the 

parish pays if the goal is not made by individual 

donations. We ask those of you who have grain to 

please give generously to the parish.  

We are happy to announce that we now have online 

giving/automatic withdrawal as a way to pay your 
church support! Go to the parish website and look for 

the "Green Leaf" logo and follow the instructions! 

**St. Adrian Pastoral Council will meet on 

November 11, 2010 at 7:00 PM in the Parish Rectory. 

**St. Adrian Finance Council will meet on Thursday 

November 18th at 7:30 PM in the Parish Rectory. 

 

Mark your calendar:  Ministry Fair on November 14
th
 

at St. Adrian church. 

 

Rental of the St. Adrian Education Building: Please 

contact Pam Konz in the Faith Formation Office at  

483-2480 for family events, wedding showers, and 

other gatherings. 

Recycle your empty ink cartridges in the box at the 

west end of St. Adrian Church. 

 

 

 

Sacrificial Giving – October 17, 2010  
Amount needed per weekend………………. $2,106.00 

Amount given………………………………..$1,584.00  

Calendar Raffle Winner:  Marian Springman 

Annual Diocesan Appeal Goal: $6,920. We have 

pledged and paid $3,095. Let’s try to close the gap 

soon! 

This fall we will ask for grain donations. The proceeds 

from this will go toward reducing our debt further and 

pay any balance of the Annual Diocesan Appeal which 

the parish pays if the goal is not made by individual 

donations. We thank those who gave already. 

OLGC Mission Quilting: We will tie quilts for  

Missions on Wednesday Oct.27
th
 at 1:00 PM in the 

quilting room of the Education Center.  Everyone is 

welcome to come and help. Lunch will be served. 
                   Carolyn Penning & Marilyn Herrig 

 OLGC Fall Dinner & Bazaar: We would like to 

thank all those who donated to our Big Ticket, Silent 

Auction, and the Chance items for our Fall Bazaar. 

Thank you also to all those who helped in the 

preparation and serving of the dinner.  The meal was 

excellent.  And finally, thank you to everyone who 

came and supported our Fall Dinner.  We hope to see 

you again next year.               OLGC Bazaar Committee 

Thank You to all who participated in the "Pie Fest" 

sponsored by CDA Court Madonna #839. Many 

wonderful pies were enjoyed and bought. This project 

will help fund our Membership Perpetual Plaques.  

 

CDA Court Madonna #839: We would like to extend 

a huge THANK YOU to all who helped and/ or donated 

to our Gummi Bear project at Our Lady of Good 

Counsel and St. Killian parishes! We profited $306.75! 

100% of this money will go towards a $10,000.00 grant 

for the build of a Habitat House right here in MN! 

 OLGC Finance Council will meet on Tuesday, 

November 9th at 7:30 PM in the Parish Center. 

OLGC Pastoral Council will meet on Tuesday, 

November 30
th
 at 7:00 PM in the Parish Center. 

 

Our Lady of Good Counsel 



St. Anthony 
 

 

 

Sacrificial Giving – October 17, 2010  
Amount needed per weekend………………. $1,296.00 

Amount given………………………………..$1,195.00 

Calendar Raffle Winner: Earl and Joyce Erdman  

Knights of Columbus Breakfast:  St. Anthony KC’s 

will have a breakfast after Mass on Sunday, October 

24
th
.  They will be serving their famous scrambled eggs 

and sausage.  All proceeds go towards the scholarship 

fund.  Everyone is invited! 

Thank You for the kindness and prayers extended to 

our family at the time of Fred’s death.  We also want to 

thank Fr. Hall, Roxanne and all who helped with the 

Mass and the luncheon.  May God Bless You! 

              Rosella Lenz & Family 

Annual Diocesan Appeal:  Thank you to everyone 

who has donated.  Our parish goal was set at $6,030.  

Currently, $4,110.00 has been collected or pledged.  If 

you have not yet donated, we encourage you to do so.  

Extra envelopes are located at the entrance of the 

church.  Please give generously.  Thank you 

Knights of Columbus will have their monthly meeting 

on Monday, October 25
th
 at 7:30 PM in the church 

basement. 

Area CCW Meeting will be on Tuesday, October 26
th
 

at 7:00 PM in Lismore.  Lunch committee:  Roberta 

Wieneke (chair), Bette LeBrun, MaryAnn Loosbrock, 

Aileen Tweet and Shirley Wieneke.  All women are 

invited! 

Rosary:  The Catholic Daughters will lead the rosary at 

6:30 PM in the Church, Monday-Friday for the month 

of October.  Everyone is welcome to join us for prayer! 

Recycle Wagon:  Please place your clean, aluminum 

cans in the wagon, located in the parking lot, for 

recycling.  All proceeds go towards general 

maintenance.    

 

 

Sacrificial Giving– October 17, 2010    

$ 225.00   (3 Envelopes) 

The Lord’s Housekeepers for November, December 

and January are:  Julie Brake (chair), Tory Bohlke, 

Theresa Wieneke, Cate Koehne, Celia Lais and Laurie 

Bohlke. 

Thank You for the great help in cleaning and freezing 

carrots.  We also want to thank those who donated the 

carrots.  They were a little hard to find this year but we 

have enough for spring.  Good Job Done! 

Annual Diocesan Appeal:  Thank you for your 

generosity.  To date, $1430.00 has been collected but 

we still need $1,000.00 to reach our goal.  Extra 

envelopes are located at the entrance of the church.  

Please give generously. 

 

  

Worthington Area CCW Fall Quarterly meeting is 

scheduled for Tuesday October 26th at St. Anthony 

Church in Lismore at 7:00 PM.  Please call your 

officers for car-pooling.  All women are invited to  

attend.   

Book of Remembrance:  You are invited to Print the 

names of family and friends who have died and who 

you wish to remember in this book.  These names will 

be read at the All Souls Day Masses on Tuesday, 

November 2
nd

 at 5:30 PM at St. Anthony’s and 7:30 PM 

at St. Adrian.  We will continue to remember, in a 

special way, those who have died this past year.  All 

names must be printed in the books by Wednesday, 

October 27
th 

in order to be read aloud at the masses. 

The 4-Parish 11
th

 grade Confirmation class begins 

T3 on Wednesday, October 27
th
 at 7:30 PM, at OLGC.   

All senior high students are invited to the DCYC 

conference, “Say it Loud” in Rochester on November 

13
th
-14

th
.  It’s 24 hours of fun and faith-building and 

includes food, entertainment, Mass, service projects, 

workshops and a dance.  Call Leslie or Pam asap if 

you’d like to attend.   

4-Parish Class night for grades 5-10 begins 

Wednesday, October 27
th
 at the St. Adrian Ed Center 

for Adrian students and at the OLGC Ed Center for 

students for St. Anthony, St. Kilian, and Our Lady of 

Good Counsel.  Classes meet from 7:30 to 8:45 PM. 

The 4-Youth Hay Ride will be held Sunday, October 

31
st
 starting at 4:00 PM.  Faith formation family’s 

grades 5-12 are welcome to come for the food, fun, 

games, bonfire and of course, the hayride!  We will 

meet at the Gene and Barb Reker farm.  Come in your 

Halloween costume, dress as your favorite saint, or 

come as you are.  Adult volunteers are needed for 

baking bars or cookies, serving food, and driving 

pickups with the hayracks.  Please call Pam at 483-2480 

or Leslie at 478-4540 to donate your time, truck or tasty 

treats.  This event will be held weather permitting.  

St Kilian 

OF INTEREST TO ALL  



Remember those tasty puffins?  The 4-youth will 

begin selling them starting on October 27
th
 after class 

night.  Call any youth to order yours, or call either Faith 

Formation Office.  Pastry Puffins are made by Whye’s 

Choice of flaky, buttery layers of pastry and filled with 

a variety of fruits and flavors.  The cost is $11.00 per 

package of 12 puffins.  They arrive frozen and can be 

pulled apart to bake as many or as few as you need at a 

time.  Call Pam at 483-2480 or Leslie at 926-5197 for 

more information or to place an order.  The proceeds 

will help pay for the 5 youth attending this year’s 

DCYC (Diocesan Catholic Youth Conference.)  Place 

your order by November 10
th
 so that you can have them 

for the holidays!  They will be delivered on November 

22
nd

.   

If you forgot your envelope, you may drop it off at the 

parish office or place in next week’s collection.   

Humble Prayer! 

  Today’s gospel is a continuing lesson on 

prayer: Whoever exalts himself will be humbled and the 

one who humbles himself will be exalted!  What kind of 

prayers do we offer God?  Are we like the tax collector, 

filled with regret and hope as we pray, or are we more 

like the Pharisee, offering a list of our own 

achievements and criticizing others?  Jesus teaches that 

there is no room for self-righteousness in our prayer 

life.  We must not exaggerate our importance or 

consider ourselves superior to others. 

 Richard Foster once wrote:  Prayer is not a set 

of words or actions to be mastered, the way one would 

master auto mechanics or algebra.  When we pray, we 

come with our whole mixture of tangled motives and 

twisted past.  And so we are saved by grace, we live by 

grace, and we pray by grace.  It is all we have.  And it 

is all we need.  In other words, today’s gospel was 

written for those who think they don’t have a prayer in 

the world to make it to heaven.  But, prayer is what they 

do have.  Prayer is what all of us have.  Genuine prayer 

recognizes our need for God; honest prayer recognizes 

that we are sinners.  Sincere prayer recognizes that we 

need God’s mercy to be saved; humble prayer 

recognizes that we are in the presence of a loving God 

who invites us to have heart-to-heart conversations.  

Like Paul, in today’s Second Reading, may we keep the 

faith and finish the race through humble and constant 

prayer! 

                      Harvest Blessings, 

        Roxanne 

 

 

 

From the Pastor… 

First, I need to once again address the issue of 

communion being brought back to the pews for those 

who lack mobility. The communion rite has always 

involved a procession to the front. Unfortunately, life 

changes and as we age we may not be able to walk the 

same distance during the procession that we have been 

walking our whole life. If this is the case for you I ask 

that you be seated near the front or other designated 

areas, depending on the parish, so that those who are 

distributing communion will be able to step close to 

you without having to walk a great distance. This is not 

an easy topic to address. I know that life’s changes take 

their toll on each one of us. We all are asked to give up 

what we were once familiar with, sometimes that means 

giving up our favorite pew at Mass and sitting closer to 

the front. Maybe the rest of us can ease the burden of 

our less mobile brothers and sisters and sit closer to the 

front so that they do not feel like they stand out so 

much. 

Secondly, it was a joy to celebrate Mass with 

the nearly two-hundred junior high students who came 

to St. Adrian for the youth rally. They came from the 

other eighteen parishes throughout the Worthington 

Deanery and twelve were from our four parishes! Part 

of the day included a Mass, of course, and it was 

energizing. They participated well, both at Mass and the 

rally which was led by Fr. Tim Biren at the Adrian 

elementary school. I hope that more will join us for 

future events and I strongly encourage any senior high 

students to consider going to the Diocesan Catholic 

Youth Conference on the weekend of November 13
th
 & 

14
th
.   

 

Peace, 

 

Fr. Timothy J. Hall  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Mass Schedule 

November 7, 2010 – February 27, 2011 

   Saturday…………5:00 PM……….St. Anthony 

   Saturday…………7:00 PM……….St. Kilian 

   Sunday………......8:00 AM……….St. Adrian 

   Sunday…………10:00 AM……….OLGC 

 


